Date:

January 11, 2013

To:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors

Janelle Jensen, Clerk, Parks, Energy and Environment Committee

From:

Chris Abele, County Executive

Subject:

Change in appointment to the War Memorial Corporation Board of Trustees

I am no longer appointing Mr. Don Tyler and Mr. Andy Nunemaker to serve on the War Memorial Corporation Board of Trusees. Please withdraw Mr. Tyler's and Mr. Nunemaker's appointments (files 12-571 and 12-582, respectively) from Legistar and do not place them on the January committee agenda.

The change in appointees to the War Memorial Corporation Board of Trustees is not an indication of a lessening in my commitment to the stability of the War Memorial Center and its mission to "honor the dead by serving the living." I am actively seeking replacement appointees.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Chris Abele

Milwaukee County Executive